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Date: March 24, 2020 at 10:30:07 AM EDT
Subject: Meeting with Company 3/23/2020
﻿ 
Del and I attended a meeting with the Company on Monday at 2pm. Tom Ort, Susan Carter, Scott Good, and Mary Dimito ,was on conference call from Corporate, she is Director of Compliance and on Titans Covid 19 team.
Tom explained that Our customers are deemed "necessary business ", so that is why we are still operating. This is going to continue forward, unless the government changes the parameters of what is essential and what is not.
Tom also talked of how the plant is working to clean and disinfect working areas. They have hired 3 more janitors, disinfecting stations are being put up throughout the plant, truck drivers are being limited access to the plant, hand sanitizer is being placed in plant, and he explained that they are keeping ahead of shortages of cleaning supplies. Masks and respirators should be here shortly. Doors to break rooms are to propped open to limit contact. 
If you feel your area is not sanitary enough, please feel free to get the cleaning supplies and sanitize it to your satisfaction. He told us that they are sanitizing machines over the weekend. 
Tom apologized for the delay in the letter from Titan, going out in the mail so late.
I was told by Kip Kuhlmeyer, President of Local 745 in Freeport, that they (Titan)have mass texting capabilities. We asked about this in Bryan. Tom told us they just had received this in Bryan last friday. They are working on getting it set up now. They have to verify everyones number 
 We asked that Titan do "A MUCH BETTER JOB AT COMMUNICATING " . We asked for postings and more info on BNN. We asked that they communicate their intentions on production in the plant and ongoing changes to the Covid19 situation,  and government mandates. 

Once again the board of local 890 wants to urge EVERYONE , "If you are NOT feeling well, please stay home!" Contact HR, Susan Carter,  to get the proper paperwork filled out. Also PLEASE be patient with Susan as she is working lots of hours to keep ahead of all of this. 

Everyone be safe and keep yourself healthy.
Rick Hughart Local 890

